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MASS TIMES 
 

Reconciliation (Confession)  
Saturday after 9.15am Mass at Holy Trinity 

and 5.30pm at St John XXIII 

 

Temporary Changes to Weekday Masses 
 

While Fr Kym is on leave some weekday Masses, (including Saturday morning), 
will be replaced with Liturgy of the Word with Holy Communion (LWHC) 

 

Saturday 6pm, Sunday 8am & 10am Masses will go ahead as usual. 
 

Please check the Bulletin each week for updates. 
 

15th October - 19th October 
 

         Tue 15th Oct, 9.15am, St John XXIII - LWHC 
         Wed 16th Oct, 7pm, Holy Trinity - MASS 
         Thu 17th Oct, 9.15am St John XXIII - LWHC 
         Fri 18th Oct, 9.15am Holy Trinity - MASS 
         Sat 19th Oct, 9.15am Holy Trinity - LWHC 

FEAST DAY OF ST JOHN XXIII 
11th October 

 

Prayer For Peace 
By Pope St John XXIII 

 

Lord Jesus Christ, 
who are called the Prince of Peace, 

who are yourself our peace and reconciliation, 
who so often said, “Peace to you,” 

grant us peace. 
Make all men and women witnesses of truth, justice, and brotherly love. 

Banish from their hearts whatever might endanger peace. 
Enlighten our rulers that they may guarantee 

and defend the great gift of peace. 
May all peoples of the earth become as brothers and sisters. 

May longed-for peace blossom forth and reign always over us all. 
… Pope St John XXIII, Pray for Us … 



RESPONSORIAL PSALM:  
Fill us with your love, O Lord, and we will sing for joy! 

Readings for Sunday 20th October 2024 

29th Sunday in Ordinary Time, Year B 
 

1st Reading Is 53: 10 - 11 

2nd Reading Heb   4:14 - 16 

Gospel Mk 10:35 - 45 

Saints & Feast Days  
 

14th Oct St Callistus I 
15th Oct St Teresa of Jesus 
16th Oct St Hedwig 
 St Margaret Mary Alacoque 
17th Oct St Ignatius of Antioch 
18th Oct St Luke 
19th Oct Ss John de Brébeuf & Isaac Jogues  
 & Companions 
 St Paul of the Cross 

Our Community’s Prayer Petitions  
 

BULLETIN PRAYER LIST: Please note that names can only be added to 
this list by immediate family, or the ill person themselves 

 (for reasons of privacy). 
 

Please Remember in your Prayers 
 

Those who are sick:  
 

Phyllis Truman, Teresa McBride, Margaret Dunn,  
Clarence Rodericks, Sue Rodericks, Margaret Penny, 

Theresa Camilleri, Corrie Bowman, Martha Fernandes, 
Carmel Adams, Vesna Zagar, Kim Pope,  

Anne Hughes, David Truman, Bruce Tilley,  
Anne Valentine, Ken Randell, Mary Rose Probst,  
Emelia Pudelek, Maria Trotta, Joan Walmsley,  

Lil Buckley, Pat Collins, Margaret Pitt,  
Anne Van Der Arend, Patricia Kopf, Darcy Ridley,  

Jayden Lee, Maria Hand, Asher Caudle,  
Emma Gammon, David North, Elijah Neri,  

Marg Dolman, Sean Molloy, Antoinette Pascale,  
Reta Lockyer, John MacGrath, Mary Redmond,  

Marlen Piineda, Rosa Maria Santos, Betty Roper,  
Imperia De Ionno, Julie Reimann,  

Gerry Canavan, Kay Kennedy, Gary Lockyer,  
Rita Robinson, Yvonne Summers 

 

Recently Deceased: 
Florina Fernandes, Antonio Alesiani, June Spurling, 

Sylvia Miles, Beth Delison, Emilia Rakowski 

ST VINCENT DE PAUL  
HQ: 1300 729 202 from 9.00am — 1.00pm 

or www.vinnies.org.au  

 

Spam Emails & Texts 
 

Please note that parishes and priests  
do not solicit donations by email or text message.  

 

We are again receiving reports of people being  
contacted via text by someone falsely claiming to be 

Fr Kym and asking the recipient  
to purchase vouchers or gift cards.  

If you should receive such a text or email  
please do not respond, or purchase  

vouchers or gift cards.  
 

If in doubt about messages claiming to be  
from the parish or Fr Kym please contact  

the parish office on 8264 7590. 

St Vincent de Paul  
Modbury Conference 

 

Just the three calls this week, the first of school  
holidays. The pantry is looking quite healthy and we 

haven’t had to grocery shop for several months.  
A total of five adults and two children. 

Furniture is again in limited supply ,new, not re-cycled, 
beds, mattresses, tables, chairs and wardrobe.  
There has been a supply arrangement with a  

furniture retailer. Unfortunately, the cost reflects  
in our Conference budget which is limited. 

 

Our immediate needs are  
 

Pasta, Tinned Meat and Tinned Corn. 
 

If you can, please put any or all of these in the basket. 
We really appreciate your assistance. 

Parish Bulletin 
 

If you would like to receive the bulletin via email 
please contact us at: bulletin@paramodcath.com.au  

Long Term Volunteer Opportunities  
in the Australia-Pacific Region  

The Cagliero Project, Salesians of Don Bosco 
 

We are seeking long term (6-12 month) volunteers for 
departure in January 2025 to work with young people 
in our Salesian communities in Samoa, Cambodia, 

Timor Leste, Solomon Islands and Mongolia.  
 

Applications close October 31st, 2024.  
 

Send us an enquiry:  
www.cagliero.org.au or lhichaaba@salesians.org.au  

2025 Columban Calendar 
 

The 2025 Columban Calendars have  
arrived and will be available for sale after 

Mass or from the parish office. 
 

At just $11 they make a lovely  
Christmas gift and help to support the 
work of the Columban Missionaries. 

Aquinas College Alumni Mass  
Sunday November 3 

 

Aquinas College alumni, friends, students and staff  
will join in prayer on Sunday November 3 at 10am to 

remember former students and friends now deceased. 
Mass will be celebrated in the Thomas Aquinas 

Chapel, followed by morning tea. 
To record your attendance or to add an Aquinas 

community member for remembrance please email 
their name (including their maiden name if applicable), 

the date of their death and their  
Fresher Year or connection  

to the College Chaplain: Fr Paul Ghanem OFM by 
October 28. frpaul.ghanem@aquinas.edu.au 

http://www.cagliero.org.au/
mailto:lhichaaba@salesians.org.au
mailto:frpaul.ghanem@aquinas.edu.au


GOSPEL ACCLAMATION:   
Alleluia, alleluia!  Happy the poor in spirit; the kingdom of heaven is theirs!.  Alleluia!  

Child Safe Environments Volunteer Briefing 
 

Wednesday 30th Oct 10.30 am- 12.00 pm 
in the Adelaide Cathedral Hall, 39 Wakefield Street 

 

If you have attended a Child Safe Environments  
within the past 3 years you do not need  

to attend a Volunteer Briefing at this time.  
 

Please contact the Child Protection Unit to register for 
the Briefing session at:  

childprotection@adelaide.catholic.org.au  
or Ph. 8210 8159  

with the below information,  
 

  First and Last name  
  Best contact number  
  Volunteer role/s  
  The parish volunteering at 

 

Thank you for your part in helping us to provide care 
and safety for our children and young people. 

 

THE SOUTHERN CROSS 
 

The October edition of The Southern Cross  

is available from both Mass Centres  

at a cost of just $2 or online at 
www.thesoutherncross.org.au 

 

Quiz Night for Maliana 
 

Saturday 19th October 
Holy Trinity Hall at 7.15 for 7.30 start 

 

BYO Drinks and nibbles.  
Tea & Coffee available. 

 

Adults $15, Cons $12,  
Students $10 on the night. 

Bookings can be made after all Masses 
or phone Marg & Rob Whennan 8251 1577. 

 

Format revised for an earlier finish time. 
Thanking you, The Maliana committee. 

In Mongolia, Chuluunbaatar suffered a life-altering injury while 
trying to rescue a submerged vehicle, leaving him unable to work 
and reliant on scarce support services for basic needs. Without 
shelter and food, Chuluunbaatar faces the real risk of freezing to 
death. Resources are limited, but the Church in Mongolia is 
working hard to provide essential services to people in need. 

 
Next weekend we will hold a special collection for Catholic 
Mission and we invite you to extend your generosity to help 
enhance these vital services. Your support can make a 
significant difference to the lives of many, offering hope and 
tangible assistance to individuals like Chuluunbaatar. 

Feast Day Retreat At The Monastery 
 

Join us for a ‘Morning with St Paul of the Cross’.  
On Saturday October 19,  

feast day of St Paul of the Cross  
(founder of the Passionists, and Patron of our parish) 
we will gather at The Monastery from 9am - 12:30pm 

to explore who he was, and more importantly,  
the charism that he left us to follow.  

Fr Luke Bulley CP (Passionist Youth coordinator)  
will guide us through the morning with opportunities for 

input, discussion and personal reflection,  
finishing with an optional lunch (own expense)  

at Caffe Buongiorno’s.  
All are welcome to join us in the Foley Room.  
Please bring a plate to share for morning tea.  

 

On the same weekend, any and all  
young adults (18-35) are welcome to join Fr Luke  
for a similar discussion on St Paul’s charism, in 

particular how this might relate to young people today. 
This will be held on  

Friday October 18 from 7pm  
in the Sebastian Centre,  

with pizza provided.  
Please RSVP to parish@themonastery.net.au or 

phone 8338 8700  

 
 
 
 
 

Second Assembly of the Synod on Synodality 
 

Archbishop Patrick O’Regan and John Lochowiak  
are participating in the Synod on Synodality  

being held in Rome in October.  
We ask that our communities pray for both of them 
and the process of the Synod. We pray that as a 

Church we will all better understand that we are invited 
to walk together and to listen to each other prayerfully. 

 

Information about the synod can be found here: 
www.synod.va/en.html 

http://www.thesoutherncross.org.au
mailto:parish@themonastery.net.au


BULLETIN DEADLINE: TUESDAY 3PM          Email Address for Bulletin Notices: bulletin@paramodcath.com.au 

 Mon 14th Oct Legion of Mary 5pm Holy Trinity 

 Tue 15th Oct Reach Out 9.45am St John XXIII 

 Thu 17th Oct Multicultural Melodies 10am - 12noon St John XXIII 

 Fri 18th Oct Craft Group 9am - 11.45am St John XXIII 

 Sat 19th Oct Quiz Night 7.30pm Holy Trinity 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY  
OCTOBER BABIES 

 

13th Oct Heidi Mallaghan, Michael Canavan 

14th Oct Pauline Norris 

16th Oct Dian Thalbourne 

Feast of St Daniel Comboni Mass 
All Welcome! 

 

You are invited to join the African Catholic Community 
to celebrate the feast of St Daniel Comboni  

Eucharistic celebration Mass on  
Sunday October 13, 2024,  

at 2.30pm in St Francis Xavier’s Cathedral.  
 

All are welcome to this cultural celebration  
of a saint who stood up for injustice and  

promoted care for the marginalised.  
For more information, please contact  

the Justice Healing and Inclusion Office at:  
 

jhi@adelaide.catholic.org.au 

HELPING US GROW IN OUR CHRISTIAN LIVES 
 

Advent Program by Cheryle Douglas 
Mondays 4/11/24 until 2/12/24, 7-8.30pm 

St Augustin’s Parish 
23 Commercial Rd, Salisbury 

Followed by light supper. 
Cost by donation. 

 

Please register at back of the church. 
         Enquiries: Cheryl Douglas 0423480440 

Adult and Youth Retreat 
 

The Risen Lord Community Adelaide along with  
Charis SA invite you to a life transforming retreat.  

at St Anthony of Padua Church, Edwardstown 
 

Adult Retreat - 4 Step Retreat 
Friday October 25, 6pm-9pm  
Saturday October 26, 9am-5pm 
 

Youth Retreat - Lit Up! 
Saturday October 26, 9am-5pm 
Lunch and refreshments provided.  
Please register using the QR Code. 

DEVELOPMENT FUND 2024 
 

Congratulations to this week’s winner 
 

No 49, Dymphna Riordan 
Drawn by Marie Haydon 

 

To join, or for more information please contact:  
Barbara Mathews 8258 8806 

REACH OUT REMINDER 
 

Tuesday 15th October 2024: 
 

This coming Tuesday, after the  
9.15am Liturgy of the Word and Holy Communion  

at St John XXIII,  
all Reach Out members and friends are  

invited to a joint celebration for the  
'Significant' 80th and 90th Birthdays  

of some of our members. 
We kindly ask everyone to bring along a  

plate of food for Morning Tea. Thank You. 
A Birthday cake to share will be provided. 

 

Looking forward to seeing you all and celebrating 
these notable birthdays in friendship. 

 

Maureen Kenny 
Reach Out President 

Mobile: 0418 821 859 

Healing Weekend  
 

Saturday 19th October 11am - 4:30pm and  
Sunday 20th October 9:30am - 4pm  

At Our Lady of the Sacred Heart Church  
420 Seaview Road Henley Beach.  

The speaker: Fr Manu Kumbidiyamackal MSFS  
 

Please bring your own lunch tea/coffee provided.  
Enquiries and bookings phone  

Pauline 0403002240 by 16th October  
Cost by cash donation All Welcome  

 

Alpha Australia & Henley Parish  
Praise & Worship Event 

 

Come join us at Henley on  
Wednesday October 30 from 6.30pm  
at 420 Seaview Road, Henley Beach. 

 

Theme: ‘Prayer at the Heart of all we DO’ 
We know the best thing in life is a relationship with 

Jesus and we are called to Pray, to Listen and to Act 
so others can know the LOVE God has for them!  
Who will you invite to come along with you and  
share the experience of a great guest speaker,  

prayer teams, live music and food? 
 

Pray: to build our personal relationship with Jesus 
Listen: for God to guide us in all we do  

Act: to support our neighbour to grow in their 
relationship with Christ. 

mailto:jhi@adelaide.catholic.org.au

